Dear Parents,


The students will be participating in a Project Based Learning Unit over recycling.  The 2nd grade classes have been given a great opportunity to go view the Longview City Dump and Recycling Plant on Wednesday, March 19, 2014.  We will be leaving the school that morning at 8:30 am and returning by lunch.  Please complete the form below to give your child permission to attend this awesome opportunity and learn about the power of recycling and why it is important to our future.










Sincerely,










2nd Grade Teachers

--------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please return by Monday, March 17, 2014!

Child's Name_________________________________

Parent's Signature __________________________________
